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September & October 2024 
Boozhoo (Ojibwe for “Hello”) Prayer Partners, 

Family 
We are less than a month away from the arrival our baby girl! Our family is looking forward to meeting the new daughter that God has 
blessed us with. Pray for a healthy delivery for mom and baby. Pray for my wife to have strength in these final days of pregnancy. 

Preaching, Teaching, and Special Prayer 
In September, I took the month to preach and teach on stewardship. Much of what was preached was completely new to our people and 
contradicts the lifestyles of many of them, but I trust that God worked in all of our lives to be good stewards of His blessings.  
On October 3rd had a well-attended Chili Cook-off fellowship with some returning visitors. We are also looking forward to our Hallelujah 
Night service on October 31st where we will have a special time of praising our risen Savior, preaching the gospel and enjoying a candy 
buffet. Pray for visitors to come hear the gospel and get saved.  
Many of our people do not read the Bible or know how to get in the Bible. Coming to church is more of a religious practice rather 
following Jesus in His Word. Recently, I have devoted Thursday nights to a survey of each book of the Bible. After the message, we are 
practicing sword drills as a way to teach people how to find each book, chapter, and verse for themself. Pray that God will use this to 
spark a fire in their hearts to get in the Bible on a daily basis.  
Please remember to pray for Tyler who was very faithful for most of the past year. She recently has walked away from church. Pray that 
the hindrances in her life will be removed and that we would have an open door of ministry with her again. 

Outreach 
Over the last year, the towns of White Earth and Ogema have been canvassed with gospel tracts and church invites multiple times. This 
Saturday, October 19, we are planning a gospel saturation in the town of Waubun. Waubun is 15 minutes northwest of the church 
building and we plan to give out as many John/Romans and church invitations as possible. Pray for our efforts as we get the gospel to the 
people of Waubun. 

Intern 
For the last three years we have been asking the Lord for a partner in the ministry.  Recently, we were offered an intern for six months. 
We praise the Lord for His excellent timing in bringing help during this busy season of life! Elisabeth Miller is a student of Biblical School 
of World Evangelism in Milford, Ohio, in her final year of school. While with us, she will be assisting my wife with homeschooling and 
assisting us in the ministry in various ways. Pray that God will use her in a great way and that she will be able complete her internship 
with lasting fruit! I would like to ask you to pray about giving her a one-time donation to help with her finances. The Lord has already 
provided half of the expenses for her six months, but she stepped out on faith trusting the Lord to bring in the rest. If you would like to 
give a one-time donation to her please send it to her home church address: Eastgate Baptist Church, 717 Barg Salt Run Road, 
Cincinnati, OH 45244. A personal letter from Elisabeth and her reference letters are attached to the email. 

Building Project 
In September, a group of men from Eastside Baptist Church in Sioux Falls, SD, came to help install new flooring on our platform. We are 
thankful for this group of skilled Christian men willing to do this project!  
We also received news that a church we have never heard of gave a generous offering to our ministry. Part of that offering will help 
purchase the rest of the flooring we need to finish the church auditorium! If you are interested in helping with this project, please reach out.  

Mii-gwech (Ojibwe for “Thank you”) for your faithfulness in prayer and financial support! May fruit abound to your account. 

For the cause of Christ, 

Marty, Logan Michelle, Aliza, Annie, Ezekiel, Isaiah, Max, and Baby Girl Roembke 

T H E  R O E M B K E  F A M I L Y  

Called to America’s Original Unreached People 

CONTACT 

Sending Church 
Crossroads Baptist Church 

Pastor Guy Solarek 
1120 S Arlington Ave 

Indianapolis, IN 46203 
 (317) 357-2971 

Marty Roembke 

 (765) 341-6471 

 
roembkefamily@gmail.com 

Independent Baptist Indian 
Mission, Inc. (IBIMI) 

Accounting Office Address:  
2406 Main Street 
Keokuk, IA 52632  

 (319) 524-7278 

“Now the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, that ye may abound in hope, 

through the power of the Holy Ghost.”  

ROMANS 15:13 


